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Child Find is scheduled for Tuesday, March 19, 2019, from 9:00 am to 
2:30 pm.  It will be at the Blackfeet Early Childhood Center (Head Start) 
for ages 0 to 21.  Child Find screenings are designed to check a child's 
development to assist in early identification of a child who may need to 
be referred for early intervention/special services. 
 
March 15, 2019,  is the deadline to provide testing accommodations for 
the ACT test.  We are working diligently to complete. 
 
One of our students diagnosed with dyslexia is currently be serviced via 
SKYPE and it is working out great. 
 
In the absence of a SPED Director, the SPED department is running 
smoothly.  Thank you to all for your help and patience at this time 
during this transition.  
 
 
 


